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WESTERN DUBUQUE COUNTY COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT  

BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES 

Workshop Session 

Thursday, March 5, 2015, 5:30 p.m. 

 

Call to Order: 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. in the Conference Room – District Administration Office, 

Farley, Iowa.  

 

Roll Call: 

Present were Mark Knuth, Jeanne Coppola, John Lembezeder, Mark Tilson, and Superintendent Jeff 

Corkery. Absent was Chad Vaske. 

 

Board member Chad Vaske joined the meeting at 6:15 p.m. and exited the meeting at 6:37 p.m. 

 

Grade Alignment and Elementary Boundary Discussion: 

Superintendent Jeff Corkery reviewed current elementary class sizes and projected 2015-2016 class sizes 

as well as current and proposed elementary attendance center boundary maps. Discussion on the 

impact the proposed boundary map change would have on class sizes at each of the highway 20 corridor 

elementary schools was discussed. Mr. Corkery indicated data would be reviewed to determine the 

number of families affected by the proposed boundary change and the information would be presented 

to the Board at the March 9, 2015 regular Board meeting.  Mr. Corkery indicated if new elementary 

attendance center boundaries were adopted a decision would need to be made whether to 

“grandfather” currently enrolled students. 

 

Adjournment: 

Motion by Coppola, second by Tilson to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0.The meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m. 

on March 5, 2015. 

 

              

Jeni Schindler      Mark Knuth 

Board Secretary      President, Board of Education 


